Samantha McDaniel

From: Hayes, Jill J <Jill Hayes@brevardfl.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 9:07 AM

To: Samantha McDaniel

Subject: RE: minutes for Final Budget

Hi Samantha,
Yes, you are correct, the number should’ve been $72,244,170. | had it typed incorrectly in my script.

Jill

From: Samantha McDaniel <Samantha.McDaniel@brevardclerk.us>
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:59 AM

To: Hayes, Jill J <Jill. Hayes@brevardfl.gov>

Subject: minutes for Final Budget

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments uniless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,
There is a number in question from the minutes for the Final Budget. | believe the number in
question should be $72,244,170. This is what was said in the meeting:

Jill Hayes, Budget Office Director, stated the Fiscal Year 2021-2022 budget is
$1,651,123,043; and the budget represents an increase of $75,358,286 or 4.58 percent more
than the Fiscal Year 2020-2021 current budget of $1,578,878,873.

Can you please confirm this for me?

Thanks,
Sam

Samantha McDaniel

Clerk to the Board of County Commissioners
Brevard County Clerk of Court
321-637-2001

Ext 49129



Donna Scott

From: Lewis, Sally A <Sally.Lewis@brevardfl.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:53 PM

To: Advanced Agenda; CGroup; CNTYATY_Staff: CNTYMGR_Staff

Cc: Cheryl Duisberg; Deborah Thomas; Donna Scott: Kimberly Powell; Nicole Summers;
Samantha McDaniel

Subject: Advanced Agenda for 9/21/21

The advanced agenda for the September Final Budget Hearing is available on the Beach.
Thank you,
Sally

Sally Lewis

County Manager’s Office

2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way
Viera, Fl. 32940

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statute concerning
public records. Email Communicaitons are covered under such laws and may be subject to public disclosure

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."



